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November 21, 2014 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 
Notice is hereby given that the Planning Commission of the City of Campbell has set the 
time of 7:30 p.m., or shortly thereafter, on Tuesday, December 9, 2014, in the City Hall 
Council Chambers, 70 North First Street, Campbell, California, for a Public Hearing to 
consider adoption of the 2015-2023 Housing Element of the Campbell General Plan 
(PLN2014-176).  A Negative Declaration has been prepared for this project. 
 
Interested persons may appear and be heard at this hearing.  Please be advised that if 
you challenge the nature of the above project in court, you may be limited to raising only 
those issues you or someone else raised at the Public Hearing described in this Notice, 
or in written correspondence delivered to the City of Campbell Planning Commission at, 
or prior to, the Public Hearing.  Questions may be addressed to the Community 
Development Department at (408) 866-2140. 
 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, listening assistive devices are 
available for all meetings held in the Council Chambers.  If you require accommodation, 
please contact the Community Development Department at (408) 866-2140, at least 
one week in advance of the meeting. 

 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

  CITY OF CAMPBELL 
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SECRETARY 
PLEASE NOTE:  When calling about this Notice, 
   please refer to: 2015-2023 Housing Element 


